

Fwd: follow up

1 message

Sirlena Thomas <sthomas@harvey152.org> To: Nicole Wright <nwright@harvey152.org>

Thu, Jul 9, 2020 at 7:21 AM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Durrell Anderson danderson@harvey152.org

Date: Wed, Jul 8, 2020 at 5:31 PM

Subject: Fwd: follow up

To: Sirlena Thomas <sthomas@harvey152.org>, Iretha Brown <ibrown@harvey152.org>

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ben Salus

Separate: July 8, 2020 at 4:54:04 PM CDT

To: danderson@harvey152.org

Subject: follow up

Dear Principal Anderson,

I am writing to formally withdraw from the application process for the art teacher position in your district. I wanted to take a moment to thank you. It was great to meet you and visit your school and I appreciate the opportunity, but I will be starting the 2020-21 school year in the neighboring district of Hazel Crest. Best of luck and please don't hesitate to reach out for any reason. Your school was a very close second and it was a difficult choice to make. Thank you again. Stay healthy and safe.

Best regards,

Ben Salus

Sirlena Thomas Human Resource Specialist Harvey School District 152 16001 Lincoln Avenue Harvey, IL 60426

Phone: 708-333-0300 ext. 118

Fax: 708-231-9845